
4-H CLOVER DISPATCH NEWS LETTER 
 

The 4-H newsletter, the CLOVER DISPATCH is sent to 4-H families and friends on a 

monthly basis. Throughout the 4-H Calendar year we will be reporting club happenings, 

calendar events and workshops in the county.   

 

Due to budget restraints we are going electronic!   

The 4-H Clover Dispatch newsletter for Cortland County will be available on the website 

at cortland.cce.cornell.edu.  Cortland County 4-H will be combining all 4-H news to 

one location, where most of all downloadable forms and publications will also be available 

to all. 
 

Parents and volunteers along with youth and clubs will be able to pre-register for 

workshops, pre-registration for fair, along with “dated” certificate mandates. 
 

For the coming year, we are still offering a printed hard copy to 4-H families who wish to 

have one mailed to their home, but our intent is to go to an all-electronic format by the 

2015-2016 year.   
 

We can suggest these options.  

  

1. View the 4-H Clover Dispatch online at school, a friend’s house, or the public 

library at cortland.cce.cornell.edu. 

 2.  Have a friend download a copy for you.  

 3.      To indicate your choice for electronic or to receive a hard copy of the 4-H CLOVER  

          DISPATCH newsletter, please FILL OUT THE BOTTOM COUPON. 

 4.      Leaders - Please make sure all your members are receiving the newsletter. 
 

----------------------------------CUT & RETURN YOUR CHOICE------------------------------- 
 

4-H Clover Dispatch News Letter Request: 
 

 

Name:               

 

   Yes, I will accept electronically  

   E-mail:            

 
 

   No, I request mailed copy of the 4-H Clover Dispatch 

   Address:            

 
Please note this form must be return to the 4-H office by October 15, 2014 

 

Please contact the 4-H Office 607-753-5077 if you have any questions. 
 

 


